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Rotary Club of Southeast Tulsa 
Board of Directors 

 
2014-2015 

 
MINUTES 

Wednesday, March 16, 2016 

Board:  
 
Paul Miller, President Joe McCormick, Director 
Tom Hansen, Secretary  Scott Burmeister, President Elect 
Bob Nash, Treasurer Abby Hubble, Club Admin 
Kevin Graefe, Club Service  Danny Mitchell, Visioning 
Steve Curley, Club Membership 
  
 

Rotary Club of Southeast Tulsa Foundation Board 
 
With nine of the twelve Board members present a quorum was established.  
Attending members are shown above.  The Rotary Club of Southeast Tulsa 
Foundation Board meeting was called to order by President Paul Miller at 11:35 am 
CDT at the District 6110 office conference room, Tulsa. 
 
Secretary’s Report - Tom  
 
 The January 20, 2016 Foundation minutes were moved and voted approved. 
 

Treasurer’s Report – Bob  
 
 The Foundation Balance Sheet and Profit & Loss Sheet through January 31, 

2016, attached as Fdn-1 to Fdn-4, were moved and voted approved. 
 

President’s Report – Paul 
 
 Fund raising options were discussed to see where we are planning to go this 

year.  FitFest is, at this time, our only fund raising effort on the horizon.  Event 
organization is going to happen earlier this year so all know who is doing what in 
preparation and execution.    Another option discussed was to continue with the 
Out Back meal ticket program.  Danny Mitchell is going to launch a Survey 
Monkey poll of the Club for ideas. 

 An application is to be processed for Amazon Smiles reward program for Club 
funding from this source. 

 
 

Adjourn 
President Paul adjourned the Club Foundation Board meeting at 11:58 am CDT. 
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Rotary Club of Southeast Tulsa 
Board of Directors 

 
2014-2015 

 
MINUTES 

Wednesday March 16, 2016 

 

 Tulsa Southeast Rotary Club Board 
 
With nine of the twelve Board members present a quorum was established.  
Attending members are shown above.  The Southeast Rotary Club Board meeting 
was called to order by President Paul Miller at 11:58 am CDT at the District 6110 
office conference room, Tulsa. 
 
Secretary’s Report - Tom  
 
 The January 20, 2016 Club minutes were moved and voted approved. 
 Ten day notice periods for Edward Johnson and Stephen Bradshaw expired 

with no negative feedback.  Induction of these new members will begin next 
week with Johnson and the following week with Bradshaw.  These two additions 
bring the Club to 29 Active, 29 Active-R85 and 1 Active-LOA members for a 
total of 59 Active Members.  We also have 6 Honorary Members. 

 February attendance submitted was 85.58% for sixth place in the District. 
 
Treasurer’s Report – Bob 
 
 The Club Balance Sheet and Profit & Loss Sheet through January 31, 2016, 

attached as Club-1 to Club-5, were moved and voted approved. 
 The Board voted to allow Bob to investigate and take the best action regarding 

closing the Money Market Account and moving the balance to cash.  This 
account is generating monthly account charges while generating minor interest. 

 
Visioning Report – Danny 
 
 Danny requested a Club meeting to re-introduce the Club Vision to the 

members for progress on our future direction. 
 
 
President Report – Paul 
                                                                                                                           
 Paul requested funding to attend the Foundation Banquet honoring Mark & 

Cheryl Dobbs in Fayetteville on April 23rd.  This requested was voted approved 
by the Board. 
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 A push at next week’s meeting for RYLA applications will be made.  We believe 

we have two or three candidates but would like to see more. 
 The Board was requested to consider our annual Vocational Achievement 

Award (Rotarian-of-the-Year) for selection at the April Board meeting. 
 This year’s Change of Horses dinner is slated to be on the evening of June 14th 

in lieu of our regular Club meeting on that date. 
 
 
Adjourn 
 
The next meeting of the Boards will be on April 20th, 2016 at the District 6110 offices.  
President Paul adjourned the Club Board meeting at 12:52 pm CDT. 
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